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BRUCE AND GREY COMMUNITY SAFETY 
AND WELL-BEING PLANNING: 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SESSIONS 
 

In support of social distancing practices and Public Health and Government 

recommendations, and with an abundance of caution and regard for the 

safety and well-being of all residents of Bruce and Grey Counties, the 

following decision has been made: 
 

ALL CSWBP COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SESSIONS 

BOOKED FOR BRUCE AND GREY MUNICIPALITIES 

BETWEEN APRIL 8, 2020 AND JUNE 4, 2020 ARE CANCELLED. 
 

We know that this will be very disappointing for many, however it is the only 

way forward in light of the current pandemic. The CSWBP Steering 

Committee will be reassessing the booking of face-to-face community 

engagement for the CSWBP project as the current health emergency evolves 

and will update communities once a new strategy is determined. 

Please visit cswbp-brucegrey.ca for updates. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AS WE WORK TO KEEP 

BRUCE AND GREY RESIDENTS SAFE AND HEALTHY. 

 

https://cswbp-brucegrey.ca/community-engagement

